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NOTICE OF CONVENING OF EARLY VOTING BALLOT BOARD 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the ballots voted by mail and FPCA during early voting, 

together with other pertinent election records, will be delivered to the presiding judge of 

the Early Voting Ballot Board at the times stated below, for the purpose of qualifying 

and counting the ballots voted by mail and FPCA, and any provisional ballots.   

 

 

May 4, 2021, 4:00 p.m. – Ballots by mail, early voting balloting materials, provisional, 

or FPCA ballots 

 

 

I do hereby certify that a copy of this notice was posted on the inside and outside City 

Hall bulletin boards, a place convenient and readily accessible to the general public at all 

times, at the City Hall, City of Hemphill, Texas, on Monday, May 3, 2021 at 3:45 p.m., 

and that such notice remained so posted continuously for at least 24 hours prior to the 

delivery of ballots to the Early Voting Ballot Board. 

 

 

 

 

 

Kelli Beall 

City Secretary/ Accountant 

 

 


